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, GEWERAL MEBTING:= The AGM of the TFitzgerald River HNational Park Assoc
qxll be Jth  #March. It will bpe at the home of Bill Zulifi
dirsctions if necessary) and will commence at 2.30pm. As Bill's is fairly
located for members who are likely to attend, it is hoped that all will be a
for anm evening barbecue to which vou should bring vour own Luerything.

Y
One of the items on the apgenda is to be the formulation of the Asscciation's
policy on the land north of the Park. To aid in this decision making, it is plar
have an excursion into the controversial area on the morning of the ACGM. Those interested
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will wmeet at the corner of the Cld Ongerup Road and Bell ‘Track. The tour WILL LEAVE at
10.30am. The route will be circular so some cars can be left at that corner. A couple of
farm blocks will be looked at as will the Cround Parrot study area and one of the new
farn access roads. There will be plenty of opportunity for questions and discussion.

{a) ¥ees for the year. It is proposed that membership subscriptions remain the same, but
that course fees Dbe doubled so that the Association is able to offer tutors something
towards their petrol and have a little over i course is well attended for Twertup
maintenance.

(b) International Biosphere Reserve WORKSHOP. The workshop would be organised by FRUPA
and HNPA. Present would be local managers of ne region e,g. farme WPAS ocal
community, e.g. schools, FRNPA, Lions; and scienti

OTHIR TOPICS TO BE DISCUSSED AT THE AGM THCLUDE:-
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an
th s,
g ific researchers with kno 1°dge of major
landscape components of the region. The aim would be to explore the IBR concept and to
determine its relevance locally i.e. to convert the label to a pursuable line of action.

;

OI5PLAY BOARD: It has been agreed by members of the executive to go azhead with an idea of
. Chapman of preparing a display to be used at local schools, shire offices and field
ays. The initial aim will be to heighten awareness and appreciation of local plants. It
is hoped to make a diiferent display each vear. This year the theme wil] be plant
distribution, concentrating on plants that are limited within the area between Stirlings
and Munglinup. Approximately eight good photos will be featured. If you have one that you
thiank may be suitable, could vou send or show it to Kave Vaux or Ken ‘ewbey. World
Wildlife Fund is making a splash of International Plants Campaign commencing on 22 Harch.
We hope to be ready to henefit from their publicity.
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GEKKO STUDY:~ The Gekke Project is now officially under way at last and Heath Bradby
found the first gekko during the arthropod weekend. AlL the equipment i ¢t in the
"Blue Box' in George Duxbury's office. ANHY users of Twertup arve invited to try their hand
at gekko hunting. Collect the bhox from George (Ranger) on your way in. COMPLETE
IW8TRUCTIONS are with the equipment. The basic idea is to have fun fiading gek
other fauna in the bush at mnight, and to vecord data on the biology of &
species:~

Diplodactlus granariensis (Wood Gekko),

Phvllurus milii (Barking Gekko),

Phyllodactylus marmoracus (Marbled Gekko).

Their photos are in the box.

What we want te know is whether these species become active at different temperatures
each other and whether they live in different habitats.

Wo previous experience 13 necessary. Have fun, have a go.
4, Chapman, Gelko Study Organizer.
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